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Dear Ken

With all good wishes.

Yours sincerely

Rev Kenneth A McBride
Chairman - Evangelical Alliance 
3 Fitzwilliam Street
Belfast
BT9 6AW

East Belfast Office

447ANewtownards Road 
Belfast BT4 1AQ 
Northern Ireland

Telephone(0232)455136 
Facsimile (0232) 455136

We are involved in an extraordinarily difficult and contentious 
process but we pray that God will bless our efforts with 
success and our people with a spirit of peace and 
reconciliation.

Thank you very much for your letter about the talks which I 
received today. I greatly value the Christian leadership and 
prayerful support which you are giving through your 
Chairmanship of Evangelical Alliance Northern Ireland.


